
From: AEMAdmin@sdcounty.ca.gov
To: Potter, Andrew; Fang, Angela; Donnelly, Liberty; Temple, Nicole; Flores, Lauren; COSD, Redistricting; Hall,

David; Lau, Chim; Villa, Nicole; Van Wagner, Keith
Subject: IRC eComment
Date: Thursday, December 9, 2021 1:18:01 AM

You've received a new form based mail from
https://www.sandiegocounty.gov/content/sdc/redistricting/IRCecomment.html.

Values:

First_Name :
Nasrs

Last_Name :
Zora

E-mail :

Phone :

eComment :
Dear decision makers, my name is Nasra Zora. I am a member of the Chaldean Community. My family and I have
been in ElCajon since 2008. The community in this area is helping us to feel safe worthy and productive. It is known
that being a part of a group is powerful to think positively and work hard to go forward in your planned life.
Please note that our family goes to school, church and work in El Cajon and east county, and We all vote together as
a community. Please consider the emotional pressure you will put people when separating them apart. Don’t
separate El Cajon and the rest of east county. This will separate our community and our voice.

Submit :
Submit




